[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Jane Olds [mailto:clerk@launton-pc.gov.uk] 
Sent: 11 March 2019 14:07
To: DC Support
Subject: Planning application reference 19/00266/F

Dear Sirs,

Launton Parish Council met on Thursday 7 March and considered planning application reference  19/00266/F for Wyndham Hall, Skimmingdish Lane, OX26 5AF with the proposal of "Creation of eleven car parking spaces" and had no comments or objections.

I trust that this is of help to you.

Yours faithfully,

Jane Olds
Launton Parish Clerk
13 Oak Close
Bicester
OX26 3XD


